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AH Committee

From: john fujikawa <jhfuji@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, September 03, 2019 11:58 AM
To: AH Committee
Subject: Affordable Housing Project (Chapter 201H, Hawaii Revised Statutes) (Independent Development of 

Makila Farms; Lahaina) AH-1(3) Sub(3)

Chair Tasha Kama – Housing Committee  
Maui County Council  
Kalana O Maui Building, Eight Floor  
200 South High Street  
Wailuku, Hawaii 96793 
 
 
Dear Tasha Kama, 
 
I own property on Punakea Loop located above the proposed Makila Farms project.  My wife and I got married at Black 
Rock years ago and have been coming here ever since.  In 2015, we purchased land on Punakea Loop and Greg Brown 
built our dream home and smaller ohana in 2016.  We continue to vacation here with our 2 daughters as often as we 
can.  We hope to eventually retire here in paradise. 
 
Greg and Brown Development did an outstanding job building our homes.  We found the quality of the house to be of top 
quality.  Greg and his workers listened to us throughout the process and were very reasonable when various issues came 
up.   
 
We support the proposed Makila Farms project.  The idea of having homes for local workforce is a very positive thing for 
the area.  While there are potential problems with increase traffic, sewer issues and water issues.  I believe Brown 
Development has addressed this.   
 
I believe the positive benefits of having the local workforce as my neighbors far outweigh the potential negative aspects of 
Makila Farms.  I would definitely welcome my new neighbors with the Aloha spirit that Maui is known for! 
 
I hope you will approve Makila Farms. 
 
Thank you, 
 
John and Nahal Fujikawa 
Punakea Loop 
Lahaina 
 
 


